such a lawsuit is an injunction against the appropriate entity for compliance with the law—not a tort claim for damages against individual canvas board members. See Colo. Rev. Stat. § 26-6-402(9). As a result, Clerk Hall does not believe that individual members of the canvass board could or should be held liable for alleged Open Meetings Law violations.

With respect to CORA, Clerk Hall intends to take custody of any records produced by her office or provided to her as a result of the canvas board process. Thus, she believes that any CORA requests related to the canvas board's official election-related activities should be directed to her (and possibility the Secretary of State) and she will respond appropriately. Once the canvas board has completed its statutory functions, Clerk Hall believes it is disbanded and therefore can take no further actions in any official capacity—including responding to CORA requests.

Please let me know if you have further questions regarding these issues.

Sincerely,

David Hughes Deputy County Attorney Boulder County Attorney's Office

Phone: 303-441-4976 Fax: 303.441.4794

E-mail: <a href="mailto:dhughes@bouldercounty.org">dhughes@bouldercounty.org</a>

\*\*\*\*\*\*\*\*\*\*\*\*\*

This message may contain information that is privileged, confidential and exempt from disclosure under applicable law. If you are not the intended recipient (or authorized to act on behalf of the intended recipient) of this message, you may not disclose, forward, distribute, copy, or use this message or its contents. If you have received this communication in error, please notify me immediately by return email and delete the original message from your email system. Thank you.